MONTANA

Department of

R EV E N U E Governor Steve Bullock

Director Gene Walborn

April 10, 2020

King Ranch Home Owner’s Association

PO Box 118

Frenchtown MT 59884

RE: Real Property Tax Exemption Application
Property ID: 04-2428-34-3-02-37-0000

Dear Applicant:

An application for property tax exemption has been received.

The department has received your application for property tax exemption for 2016 and
we thank you for your response.

However, because your property is considered common area or parkland and you do
not provide potable water, the application was not necessary. This application will be
considered closed.

We appreciate your response and will update our records.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 406-444-4616.

Kacee Redli
Program Support Specialist



